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From: Roberts, Andrew (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)

To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: FW: Comments on UE-106918 and UG-160919
Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 2:04:07 PM

| believe this belongs in the PSE IRP docket.

Thank you,
Andrew

From: Noah Roselander [mailto:noah.roselander@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 8, 2017 12:17 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC) <Publnvolve@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Comments on UE-106918 and UG-160919

Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned that PSE's plans do not properly address the global imperative we face to
eliminate greenhouse gas pollution. We must insist on rejecting any plan that does not get
coal-fired electricity off of the grid by 2025. Future plans must also explicitly exclude any new
fossil fuel infrastructure.

Investment in fossil fuel infrastructure also puts ratepayers at financial risk, given the drop in
the price of renewable energy. The price of renewable energy continues to fall at a predicable
rate, while fossil fuel costs continue to change unpredictably.

There is ample evidence that our energy needs can be met with existing renewable sources and
conservation. This is a clear win-win for us both economically and environmentally. Only PSE
and their owners stand to gain from implementing new fossil fuel infrastructure.

Please take the responsible action on behalf of rate payers and for the future of the planet and
deny plans by PSE that include new fossil fuel infrastructure.

Thank you,
Noah Roselander
Vashon, WA 98070
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